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News 
Welcome everyone to the start of the Autumn Term. 

At the end of the summer term we had an Ofsted inspection and received an OUTSTANDING grading 

in all areas.  Read our report at www.reports.ofsted.gov.uk   

All new users to Tapestry, the online Learning Journal, will receive their login details shortly.  Your key 
person will be completing their initial assessments on the children and observations will be available to 
view on Tapestry soon.  You will be able to add observations of special events at home, helping us to 
work with your child on their interests from home.  

If you haven’t received a Red rucksack for your child to use to bring change of clothes etc. please ask 
your key person. The bag needs to be named clearly on the front and decorated to ensure your child 
can identify it as theirs.  

 

 What are we doing this half term –  

• From Week starting 18th September, Bring a Teddy to playgroup for story time.  We will be making 
some of our snack times into teddy bears picnics over the next few weeks.   

• If you go on an Autumn walk with your child bring in the lovely coloured leaves, conkers, twigs etc. 
that you find to go on our Autumn display table.  

 
Reminders –  
Share with your key person news from home or outings you have had, this helps us to chat with your 
child and extend any learning opportunities. 
If your child is ill and will not be attending playgroup, please remember to ring and leave a message or 
email us.   
If you have a holiday booked please email in the dates you will be away.  

    Have a look at our Facebook page, we will be looking to use this more over the term 
to inform you of events, information and daily news. 

 
Would you like to volunteer to become a trustee of our playgroup? 

We are looking for a new treasurer to come onboard to work with the management committee. 
Please contact us if you have the skills and can spare a few hours to support us at our community playgroup. 

 
If you are interested in joining us on the management committee or as a fundraiser please let us know, we will be 

holding our Annual General Meeting in November to elect new members and would love to hear from anyone 
interested.  

 

http://www.reports.ofsted.gov.uk/

